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Potter Heigham Bridge

A Community/Stakeholder Meeting
About its Future Operation.

As a resident, business operator or stakeholder in Potter Heigham you are
invited to attend a special session about the future of the Potter Heigham Bridge.

Tuesday March 21st 7:00 pm
At
Potter Heigham Village Hall.

Organisations responsible for different aspects concerning the bridge will
provide presentations on plans for repairs and anticipated use as part of the
highways system. Information about traffic concerns and impact on boating
craft will be discussed.

Attendees will have the opportunity to share opinions and concerns resulting
from:

1. Pedestrians and cycles only
2. Cars, Pedestrians and cycles only
3. All traffic, subject to 7.5t weight limit

Each speaker will be allowed a maximum of 3 minutes, no exceptions. Speakers
will be asked not to repeat what has already been stated.

We hope you will join us for an informative session. Light refreshments will be
served.
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